
 

 

 

 

I am urging you to not make Mandatory actions, as the people of this state have proven in the 

past that self-regulation is quite sufficient, we don't need more regulations and paperwork and 

fines for people that might make a mistake with their water. We don't need more government 

control. 

San Diego in particular a number of years ago proved this to be so, as we all got on the 

bandwagon without being forced to do so, and we overdid the requirements for water 

conservation. We can do it again, and I am sure the people in our whole state can do it this time 

without being forced to do so. I urge the State Water Resources Control Board to NOT pass this 

proposed regulation, but instead ask the people of our great state to conserve and follow set 

guidelines in water usage. 

Thank You, 

Richard Burchard 
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